
CE Requirements Update for MRTs, LMRTs, and NCTs:  

Formal Instructor-Led CE Hours Not Required Pending MRT Board Review 

Concerns have been raised regarding new requirements related to the number of continuing 

education hours that must be formal, instructor-led courses designated for Category A or A-plus 

credits of continuing education by an organization recognized by ARRT.  

The concerns will be reviewed by the Texas Board of Medical Radiologic Technology for further 

consideration and possible updates to those requirements. During that period of review, such 

requirements will not be enforced.  

The recent numerical increases to LMRT and NCT continuing education hours required will be 

enforced moving forward, however the previous requirements for number of instructor lead 

courses will be acceptable until that review is completed. 

Please see a detailed list of transition requirements in the Continuing Education Requirements 

section under Licensee Resources. 

 

http://www.tmb.state.tx.us/page/licensee-resources

